
G.W. Graham PAC Meeting |MINUTES  
Meeting date | time Feb 26, 2024 | 7:00 PM  | Meeting location G.W. Graham Library 

 
Attendees 

EXECUTIVE: 

Allana Welch (Vice-Chair) 
Lynn Loewen (Treasurer) 
Kristin Kelm (DPAC Rep) 

Chuck Lawson 
Lynne Bradley 
Martyn Garner 
Dianne Hews  
Sheri Bawtinheimer 

Date of Next Meeting: April 15 , 2024 
 
 
 

 

REPORTS 
 
Chair’s Report Natasha Taylor 

No report 

 
Treasurer’s Report Lynn Loewen 

Lynn Loewen presented the balances for the PAC accounts: 
General: $1,920.27. $500 chq from gaming now void and will be paid from General, two outstanding financial awards. 
Gaming: $ 28,037.75. Addition of 50/50 winnings (football). 

 
DPAC Report 

 

   DPAC had a presentation on SNAP and FSA’s as well as the importance of mastering reading by Gr 2. EA’s currently are   
not able to work outside of the school with students. There are exceptions but parents need permission from the 
superintendent. District is asking for a meeting with the city regarding more transit to support the district The district has 
hired a communications manager for parents to communicate with the district. Portables will be getting air conditioners 
and there will be safety plans put in place for future school board meetings.   

Correspondence Report Natasha Taylor 

No Report 

 
Committee Report 

 

Lynne Bradley is joining the scholarship committee.  

 
Student’s Council Report 

 

Planning fun activities for the next few months including GW Graham has talent. 

 
Principal’s Report Chuck Lawson 

GW’s basketball teams, 5 out of 6 teams made provincials. The new sports field is no longer going forward. The staff are 
working on course selection and staffing planning for next year.   

Meeting called to Order 7:03 PM 
Meeting Adjourned 8:05 PM 
Adoption of Agenda Lynne Bradley, seconded by 

Martyn Garner 
All in favor 

Adoption of Minutes Allana Welch, seconded by 
Lynne Bradley. 
All in favor 

Minute Taker Kristin Kelm 

 



NEW BUSINESS 

Teacher appreciation  
 

 

It was decided to provide fruit and Sinamen Bun for the teachers to show appreciation for all their hard work this year. 
 

 
Construction and Parking Issues Near GWG 

 

Recent issues with the construction at the entrance of the school was discussed. This is causing significant delays 
in getting to students to school on time. 

 

Presentation by Sheri Bawtinheimer 
 
Presentation on Gr 10 interviews  

 
 
Adjournment 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:05 pm. 
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